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October 26, 2020 
 
RE:  Emergency and Temporary Operational Changes at the Port of Kaumalapau due to 

COVID-19 
 
Dear Valued Customer:   
 
Effective immediately and until further notice, Young Brothers will implement temporary cargo 
acceptance modifications for the Port of Kaumalapau due to the increased number of positive 
COVID-19 cases on island.  All outgoing dry mixed and palletized less than container load cargo 
must be received by Tuesday at 11:00 a.m. for Wednesday’s sail.   
 
Cargo operations on Wednesday’s barge arrival at the Port of Kaumalapau will be limited to the 
drop off and pickup of only dry and refrigerated straightload containers and refrigerated loose 
cargo.  All other cargo arriving on Wednesday’s barge including automobiles, roll-on roll-off 
equipment, and dry mixed and palletized less than container load cargo will continue to be 
available on Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.   
 
For your added convenience and to minimize large gatherings at the pier, we will have special 
gate hours this Friday, October 30, 2020 from 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  Consistent with Mayor 
Victorino’s stay-at-home order (which was approved by Governor Ige this afternoon), we will be 
monitoring the situation closely and will provide any updates to these changes, to the extent 
necessary.    
 
There will be no changes to our weekly sailing schedule to Lāna‘i.  Young Brothers would like to 
remind all customers that all previously stated COVID-19 health and safety guidelines while 
conducting business at the port remain in place.  This includes, among other things, limiting the 
number of people in your vehicle, wearing a facemask or covering and practicing social 
distancing especially when interacting with our employees.   
 
Our top priority at Young Brothers is ensuring the safety of our employees, customers, and the 
communities we serve across Hawai‘i.  Mahalo for you kōkua, as we all do our part to stop the 
spread of COVID-19 in Hawai‘i.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Young Brothers, LLC 
 


